
October X, 1957

Mr. Harlon B. Carter
District Director Immigration & Naturalization Service
U.S. Post Office Building
San Antonio, Texas.

Dear Mr. Carter.

On Oct. 7,1057 I called your office in San Antonio nertatnine
to Felipe lomez Ortiz' s case. Mr. Frie advised tt.at T see the local
office. I contacted Mr. Roddy in tte local office. I am Bending
you the copy and original letter t~,at I r,res ented to Aim.

Mr Roddy in yeviewing the case offerod the opir,ion t4at he be-
lieved that Ortiz had not gotten a bad record in this case. Mr Roddy
was very helpful to Mrs. Ortiz who accompanied me there.

I am enclosing a copy of the contract and also a copv of the
list of plaintiffs against Leoncio guerra.

I feel that Mrl and Mrs. Ortiz will bo able to mdet 811 of A
the requirements that will permit him to enter the U.S. as a
permanent resident.

I hope that you will forgive me for imposine on vou and your
Department, howevef, I felt that you would like to ret all of the
facts in this case. Incidentally Mr. Guerra never naid back all
of the money that he owed the Brac¢Bros.

Thanking you for your cooperation and heln, I remain

Nespectf81tly Yours,

PA
djctor P. hareia M.D.
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